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Dear parent, 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO Box:2470,Ruwi,P.C.112 

Sultanate of Oman 

BSC CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

NABET 

March 16, 2022 

We are pleased to inform you that your ward Master------------------------------------------ of class----­
------ section --------- is one of the team members to represent the school Cricket team (Under 17 
Boys) at the Bousher Sports Club tournament in the last week of March 2022. However, before 
finalizing the school team we wish to seek your consent for his participation at the cricket 
tournament as and when required.Kindly note: 

1. It will be mandatory for the selected players to come for the coaching sessions ( days will be 
intimated by the coach). 

2. The team members should bear the expenses OMR IO for the registration fees,transport and 
refreshments which shall be paid at the school fee counter on or before March 20, 2022. 

3. Please fill the attached pro-forma and send it back through your ward to reach the coach at the 
earliest, non receipt of consent form will be assumed as his participation is not approved by 
you. 

For further clarification and queries please contact Mr. Harikrishna pillai, HoD Physical Education. 
(Mobile no.99452306 Email id hodpe.senior@ismoman.com.) 
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P.O. Box 2470 Ruwl , 
Postal Code 11 2 

Sultanate of O:nan 
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CONSENT LETTER FOR THE BSC CRICKET TOURNAMENT 2022-2023 

Dear Sir, 
I _ ______________ _ parent of _ ______ _______ _ of 

class & Sec _ _ _____ hereby give the consent ofmy ward' s participation in the BSC cricket 

tournament 2022-2023. 

Signature of the Parent: _ _ _ _ _ _ __________ _ _ _ 

Contact Number: - - -------------- ------ -
0 ate: ----- --
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